POSTPONEMENT NOTICE OF PUBLIC BID ADJUDICATION COMMITTEE
TO CONSIDER UNSOLICITED BID

The Sedibeng District Municipality hereby serve notice of POSTPONEMENT of Bid
Adjudication Committee that was to be held at 10h00 on 07 September 2022 at

Vestibule, Vereeniging Town Hall to consider an unsolicited bid under MFMA Supply
Chain Regulation 37.

The alternative date shall be communicated in due course by the Bid Adjudication
Committee and shall be open to the public for this purpose.

We apologise to the greater community for the inconvenience incurred.
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